
Anti-Racism, Anti-Oppression (ARAO) Hotline 

Information 

What is the ARAO Hotline? 

 The Anti-Racism Anti-Oppression Hotline is a tool for anyone to use to report racial incidents. 

The Hotline was created from the Black Education Act, which was passed in 2021,  

The ARAO also has a response team that serves as a research and connection tool to sources 

of information to assist all parties with connecting and reaching solutions. 

What are the Requirements of the Hotline?  

has a few requirements that have been outlined in the legislation:  

● The link to report incidents to the Hotline is accessible on the Public Education 

Department Website. 

● The Hotline specifically created for reporting racially charged incidents and racialized 

aggression involving students or school personnel.   

● Every school district and every charter school shall provide links to the statewide Hotline 

to report racially charged incidents or racial aggression.   

How can I Contact the Hotline? 

There are 3 different ways to report an incident: 

● Online Submission Form: http://bit.ly/ARAOHotline  

● Email: ARAO.Hotline@state.nm.us 

● Phone #: (833) 485-1335  
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